
Hello JCE Families,

Spring is almost here!!😊  Where has the time gone?

We have quite a bit going on at JCE. Two of our Odyssey of the Mind teams will be headed to state. We are so
proud of all of our teams and their volunteer coaches.  Our JCE PTO team has been working hard on the Dance
Fit Fundraiser. The big day is March 4th!!   Our very popular Variety Show will be live on stage March 9th in the
evening. Our monthly SAC meeting will be held March 8th at 3:30. Everyone is welcome to attend in person or
virtually. Please contact Alice Larson at alice.larson@stjohns.k12.fl.us if you would like to attend virtually. PTO will
be hosting Movie Night April 1st. More information coming soon. And finally, Mrs. Isabelle and kindergarten
teachers will be getting our kindie students ready for their spring recital. Dates will be going home as well. We
love showcasing our students and their talents!! 

A huge thank you to PTO and all of our families for making our teachers and staff feel extra loved during Staff
Appreciation Week.  We have an exceptional bunch at JCE!

We are only a couple of weeks away from Spring Break.  Our students have been working very hard all year.
They are looking forward to a nice break and an opportunity to make memories with their families. If not
traveling this year, plan a beach day or a cozy indoor movie. They will love it!!! 

As always, thank you for your continued support. 

Jeanette Murphy, Principal
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Registration for the 2022-2023

school year is now open! 

Please visit the Registration

page of our website, then

click on the button in the top right corner that says "Register

A Student For School."  Only students who are new to JCE

need to complete a new registration!

mailto:alice.larson@stjohns.k12.fl.us


Class and Individual Spring Pictures
are March 3rd & 4th

Only students who have ordered
pictures, or haven't had a yearbook

picture taken yet, will have their
individual pictures taken.  Please
make sure your student has their
completed order, or proof of an

online order, on picture day.

ATTENTION ALL 5TH GRADERS!
  

Application directions for the summer
Marine Science Program were passed
out to 5th grade students by science
teachers earlier in February.  Please
visit the Marine Science website for
more information.

CALENDAR
Mar. 3 & 4 - Class & Individual Spring

Pictures

Mar. 4 - PTO DanceFit! 

Mar. 8 - SAC Meeting 3:30 pm

Mar. 9 - Evening Variety Shows

Mar. 11 - Teacher Planning Day

Mar. 14-18 - Spring Break

Apr. 1 - PTO Movie Night

https://www-grms.stjohns.k12.fl.us/marinescience/
https://www-grms.stjohns.k12.fl.us/marinescience/


LUNCH MENU

Mondays

Chicken Nuggets with Garlic Toast

Tuesdays

Mini Corn Dogs - March 1

Hot Dogs - March 8, 22 & 29

Wednesdays

Chicken Patty Sandwich

Thursdays

Cheese or Pepperoni Pizza

Fridays

Cheeseburger

 

Menu items may be changed without notice if supply

issues arise.  Please contact Teresa Butrimas, JCE Cafe

Manager, at 547-8000, if you have any cafeteria-

related questions.

Attention parents of rising 6th graders
Please watch for your online Returning Student Verification (RSV) email

coming the week of April 11, 2022. Three proofs of residency are required to
be uploaded with the RSV in order to complete your student's registration
for middle school. No schedules will be issued by Fruit Cove Middle School

until this step is completed!

Don't forget
to "spring
ahead" on
March 13!






